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NW 6th Avenue and NW Norwood Street Intersection Improvements
Details:  At the February 17, 2015 Council work session, Camas staff provided a presentation
regarding features and costs for a roundabout at NW 6th and Norwood. The attached memo provides
additional information to Council for the consideration of the installation of a roundabout or a traffic
signal at this location.
Presenter:  James Carothers, Engineering Manager
Recommended Action:  Staff is seeking guidance from Council to move forward on either a traffic
signal or roundabout design.
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